BMFA
Cornwall Sub-Area & Clopes Gndlens,

Truro,
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7th December 2012

Minutes of Annual General Meeting
Held at Falmouth Arms, Ladock, Friday 4/12/15

The meeting was opened at 7.15 by the chairman who welcomed everyone present; apologies for absence
had been received from Mike Till and Pete Austin. The minutes of the last meeting were then read and
approved as a correct record and signed, there being no matters arising from them. The officers reports
then followed, with chairman Pete Lander observing that he had now completed two years and enjoyed
contributing to the area process; all our events had been severely affected by the years continued poor
weather and he thanked all clubs for their attempts to hold such days during the year.

Secretary Paul Greet acknowledged the comments regarding this years weather which had affected most
of the country. Members were reminded of the reasons for continuing to hold and support such events and
encouraged to return to their clubs and promote future activities; the purpose and function of the area
meetings and the impact our votes could have should also be impressed on club members who were unclear
of the area role within the B.M.F.A. ; additional comments were made on the control of drones.

The treasurer's report was read by the chairman and members raised no questions to this. Our delegate
Pete Disney confimed that he had attended all meetings at Leicester during the year, and covered around
9300 miles on our behalf; members applauded his efforts. Pete said that we were very well supported in
comparison to other area's, and confirmed that further guidence on drone use was now being put into
practice and widely available. Futher enquiries were being made regarding a possible national flying site,
and he also confirmed recent changes to our insurance that had been agreed. Members were then asked
to consider the accounts that had been supplied and these were proposed for adoption by Pete Disney,
seconded Pete Lander, agreed by all, and adopted. Election of officers resulted in chairman Pete Lander
and secretary Paul Greet being re-elected unopposed. The role of Chief Examiner was taken by Mark
Milne, - proposed Truro, seconded St.Austell, agreed by all. Auditors appointed were Ron Marking

and Kingsley Martin. There being no further business the meeting closed at 8.45pm..

Clubs present: Truro; Culdrose; R.C. Cornwall; Davidstow; St. Austell; C.V.A..

Paul Greet,

Secretary.




